Dear Rob Tulloch,

Regarding case numbers:
2015/2089/P 2015/2109/L
Re address: 11 Rosslyn Hifl, NW3

| was once involved in the recording of a youth opera recording at Air Studios. This was an incredible
experience which influenced my love of music and inspired me to continue into adulthood.

| am passionately against the development of the basement structure. It will significantly impact upon the
building, which has stood for so many years, giving joy and musical fulfilment to so many. This for me is a
wider issue; a creative, community centred hub, in jeopardy for the benefit of one or two individuals for
financial or personal gain.

Thank you for your time. | am confident that the councillors will make the best judgement in this case.

Kindest Regards

Suzie Tidy



